
Peace,

Hope

& Joy

“For unto us a child is born, unto us a

son is given: and the government shall

be upon his shoulder: and his name

shall be called Wonderful,

Counsellor, The mighty God, The

everlasting Father, The Prince of

Peace.”

Isaiah 9:6

 For Your Benefit… 

Join us for Financial Wellness Month in January
Thinking about what the year ahead has in store for your money? Check out Fidelity’s Financial Wellness
Central to discover small steps you can take to make the most of what you have. From better understanding
how to manage the day-to-day to celebrating milestones along the way, find help for getting (and staying) on
target as we enter the new year.

Our newsletter addresses programs made available through the EPC and your church may not participate in all these programs. 
EPC Benefit Resources, Inc. • Website: www.epc.org/benefits • 407-930-4492 • Email: benefits@epc.org
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Be on the lookout for your new ID card!
If you are enrolled in an EPC medical benefit plan, be on the
lookout any day now for your new insurance ID card from
Meritain that will be effective January 1st. This card has
information your doctor or pharmacist will need to submit
your claims in 2024. It is very important to show to your
pharmacist when ordering a prescription because it contains
information about your new Prescription Drug administrator,
BeneCard. Your old ID Card will not work for prescriptions in
2024. 

LAST CALL: Remember to submit all your 2023
contributions before the year end. We need to receive
your submission by December 15th to be certain it will be
credited for 2023. 
IN THE NEW YEAR: If you are using auto draft in SCP
(Simplified Contribution Portal) for your employee
retirement contributions, please remember to login to the
portal at the beginning of January 2024 and reset that
auto draft to come out for the 2024 calendar year. This
does not automatically occur!
Are you a new admin at your church? Reach out to the
Benefits office at benefits@epc.org or 407-930-4492 to
get set up with your own SCP account with Fidelity.

Administration Corner - Retirement Contributions

Have questions about your EPC
health benefit plan for 2024?
Peruse our 2024 benefits page at
https://epc.org/2024benefits/ to find information on
our medical, dental, vision, long-term disability, and
life and accidental death & dismemberment (AD&D)
insurance plans. Also check out our programs for
medical plan participants including 24/7 virtual
primary care through 98point6 and maternity
management. Find answers to your questions and
helpful information for the new year today!

Medical Plan Participants:

In the past several weeks, you should have received
lots of information about your medical plan for the
new year, including information about BeneCard,
our new Prescription Drug administrator. The
information we sent out was to inform you of the
change. 

YOUR ACTION ITEMS: 
In the new year, present your new insurance ID
card to your pharmacy. 
To enroll in BeneCard’s member portal, find
instructions here.
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